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NOTICE FURTHER EXTENDING COMMENT PERIOD 
 

(Issued August 26, 2024) 
 
 

  On July 11, 2024, a Notice Extending Comment Period 

(Notice) was issued in this proceeding.  The Notice requested 

the submission of comments on Central Hudson Gas & Electric 

Corporation’s revised long-term plan by August 23, 2024. 

In a letter filed on August 5, 2024, Alliance for a 

Green Economy (AGREE), a stakeholder in this proceeding, 

requested a further extension of the August 23, 2024 comment 

date.  AGREE asserts that the utility’s July 26, 2024 filing of 

a revised plan warrants an extension of the comment due date.  

AGREE states that adjusting the deadline will allow stakeholders 

additional time to review the revised plan and the independent 

consultant’s report, and provide thorough comments on the 

utility’s revised long-term plan. 

  PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that comments from stakeholders and 

other interested entities on Central Hudson Gas & Electric 

Corporation’s revised long-term plan are requested by October 2, 

2024.  Please refer to the Notice Establishing Comment Deadline, 

issued on June 28, 2024, in this proceeding, for pertinent 

filing and contact information. 

 

         
(SIGNED)     MICHELLE L. PHILLIPS 

      Secretary 


